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CASACC Venue Report. 

Restaurant: The Indian Bistro Restaurant, 671 Ohio Pike H, Cincinnati, OH 45245, USA 

Field Reporter: n/a Date: 2/29/2024 

The Show: Good (5) 

Attendance: 10 Score: 8.4 Yellow Cards:  
None 

Red Cards:  
None 

President: Rob Bosma   

    

Members: 
(as self 
identified on 
their score 
card 

Score    

Rob Bosma 8.7   

Leom Holly 7.9   

Rob Amos 6.9   

JJ Wurtz 10   

Josh Lucas 8.5   

    

    

    

    

    

Totals: 42   

General Comments: 

The 2nd monthly meeting of the Cincinnati and Surrounding Area Curry Club took place on the 29th 
of February, 2024 at the Indian Bistro on Ohio Pike in Cincinnati, Ohio. Pre-meeting activities took 
place at Jimmy B’s Sports Bar and Grill also on Ohio Pike, Cincinnati.  Both of the4se venues were 
new to the CASACC, a welcome departure from recycling the same tried and true venues. 
 
While conversation was good and beers were cold at the pre-meeting drinks, the interior of the 
establishment smelled of the smoke wafting in from the patrons smoking on the open-door step.  
Fortunately, we had obtained a seat on the outdoor patio and the weather was unseasonably warm 
for a pleasant experience. 
 
The show was technically “good” with 5 members attending the dinner meeting.  The venue owner 
was happy to see us and treated us with 2 rounds of complimentary pompadoms with the 
traditional wheel of curries.  He was attentive and was happy to see us.  The service was good and 
the owners were happy to let us bring our own alcohol as they had no license. The establishment 
was clean and the bathrooms were reasonably well maintained and clean. The spice levels seemed 
on-point and it seems everyone was satisfied.  Member Wurtz was so impressed that he bestowed 
the highest score of a perfect 10. This score elicited a lecture of averages and how things should be 
scored from one member but JJ stood fast with his score.  The mantle of the Presidency was passed 
along to Josh Lucas for the March 2024 meeting.  
 
Some of the prestige of this great establishment was tarnished as the replacement table placards 
for the President and Alan Patten were missing after the January meeting. Hopefully some past 
president will find these and pass them along so this tradition can continue. 
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Final Average 
Score: 

8.4 

 


